
 

 

 

 

Reference:   ATAMS V18/241 

 
 
 
Mr Tony Steven 

CEO 

Australian Salaried Medical Officers Federation 

147 Davey Street   

HOBART TAS 7000 

 

Dear Mr Steven  

 

Australian Salaried Medical Officers Federation 

Tasmania Branch 

Scheduled Election – Stage 1 

E2018/65 

 
I refer to the abovenamed matter and advise that Nominations have opened today 8 August 2018. 
The election was advertised in the Hobart Mercury, Launceston Examiner and Burnie Advocate on 
Friday 27 July 2018. 
 

Attached is a copy of the Election Notice and Nomination Form for your records. Please make copies 
of the nomination form available for use by your members as required. 
 

The Association is required to have the enclosed Notice and Nomination form published on the 

Associations’ website from 27/07/2018 until 10/10/2018. Please confirm that this has been actioned 

and if possible provide a link to the advertisement, together with a copy of the email that was 

distributed to members. 

 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me on vicelections@aec.gov.au or 03 9285 
7146. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Kylie Connor 

Returning Officer 

 

8 August 2018 


